## The specifics of the Transnistrian file and the priorities of the country's reintegration policies were brought to the attention of Prof. Ken Endo from the University of Tokyo



During a working meeting with Prof. Ken Endo from the University of Tokyo, the head of the Bureau for Reintegration Policies, Alin Gvidiani, gave an overview of the Transnistrian file, the challenges and opportunities in the current regional context, as well as Chişinău's priority actions in promoting effective policies for the reintegration of the country.

It was highlighted that peace, security, prosperity, sustainable development and the guarantee of respect for fundamental human rights and freedoms are topics of interest for the residents on both banks of the Nistru River, who are aware of the prospects and benefits offered in this regard by the unitary and consolidated state of the Republic Moldova.

It was expressed plenary openness to develop relevant partnerships and channels of useful dialogue with representatives of academia and the Japanese authorities.

